
Letters of Reference
Letters of Reference
To date, we have only needed letters of reference for the King Hassan II Great World Water Prize submission.

The letters of reference came from Professor and director of CEE , Professor Francis Vanek, and Jacobo Nunez from APPLen Lion

See the attachments to view the letters of reference.

https://confluence.cornell.edu/display/AGUACLARA/Len+Lion
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